
No service at Trinity Episcopal Church 
Sunday, August 31, 2025 

 

Reminder! We will be attending a 
Service with St. John's on  

Sunday, August 31, 2025, at 10:00 am.  
  

Please note that the time of the service 
is  

10 am, not 9 am as we have at Trinity. 
Trinity will not be holding a service  

that day.  
The service will be held at St. John's.  

St. John's address is 51 Church Street, 

New Hartford, CT. 

"The church with the red doors" 



 


